
Lichfield District Council 
 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW OF A PREMISES 
LICENCE 

Under the Licensing Act 2003 

 
Turnpike 

6 Ryknild Street Lichfield WS14 9XU 
 

Grounds for review relate to the following licensing objective(s): 
 
The prevention of crime & disorder. 
 
Reasons: A review of the Premises Licence is being sought by 
Staffordshire Police, as the operation of the Premises Licence in its 
current format is undermining the one of the licensing objectives, stated 
above. 
 
A copy of the application can be viewed, on request, by contacting the 
Licensing Team: licensing@lichfielddc.gov.uk 
 
Any representations by responsible authorities or other persons must 
be made in writing between 6 April 2024 – 3 May 2024 to:- 

 
licensing@lichfielddc.gov.uk 

 
 
 
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 
connection with an application and the maximum fine for which a 
person is liable on summary conviction for the offence is unlimited. 

mailto:licensing@lichfielddc.gov.uk

